
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

Have a wonderful weekend from the EYFS 
team 
 

Dates Ahead: 
Tuesday 10th June – Reception visit Runway 
Visitor centre 
Thursday 19th June - 9am Reception Class 
assembly. Invitation sent out today. 
Tuesday 15th July - Pirate Party Day (details to 
follow nearer the time). 
TBC- Reception visit to Wesley Place 

   

Well done to Bobby and Amelia our two stars 
of the week 

 
Congratulations! 
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Maths 

Are these amounts equal? Have these been 
shared fairly? What can we do if we can’t share 
equally? These are some of the questions we have 
asked ourselves in our maths learning this week. 
On Seesaw there are a few home learning 
challenges that will help deepen your child’s 
understanding. 

Vocabulary of the week 

Entertain, flung, soaring, force, anticipate and 
bumpy. Which words can you use at home? 

  This week all children on the 
RWI programme have been assessed. Some 
children are ready to move onto a new colour 
(they will bring this book home the week after 
week), other children need a little longer to 
consolidate what they know before moving on. 
EVERYONE has made super progress. Thank you 
so much for everything you are doing at home. 

 

 Our book of the week, ‘Amazing 
Aeroplanes’ really helped set up our final half 
term of learning. The children have been 
excited to share their experiences of travel 
either by plane or other means. They have also 
drawn and built some wonderful areoplanes of 
their own as well as made passports, boarding 
cards and luggage labels. They have also 
enjoyed packing a suitcase to a variety of 
destinations around the world. 

Butterflies and Tadpoles 

We said goodbye to our butterflies as it was 
time to set them free. They didn’t take much 
coaxing, they were quick to leave us. We hope 
that they will go on to lay eggs and begin the 
cycle again. We also said goodbye to our 
tadpoles too. They have grown so much and 
are now beginning to change so it’s time to 
release them back into the wild. They are 
being released into a member of staff’s pond 
and she is going to keep us updated of their 
progress.   

 

Next week 

We are very excited about our trip on Tuesday to 
Runway Visitor Centre. Look out for some 
information on Seesaw to help the trip run 
smoothly. On Wednesday we will be visited by a 
Ryan Air pilot. He will be talking to the children 
about his job and they we will able to ask him 
questions about his role. 

 


